
  

May 1, 2024 Newsletter 
 

I hope everyone had a blessed month of April and Resurrection Sunday 

Senator 

Rod Pelton 

Mailing Address: 

Senator Rod Pelton 

200 E Colfax Ave 

Room 346 

Denver, CO 80203 

 

Office: 

State Services Building 

1525 Sherman St. 

Suite 648 

Denver, CO 80203 

Reach Out and Stay Connected: 

Office: (303) 866-4884 

Cell: (719) 342-1864 

Rod.Pelton.CO@gmail.com 

Facebook: State Senator Rod Pelton 

Twitter: @SenRodPelton 

Instagram: senatorrodpelton 

 

 

Serving Baca, Bent, Cheyenne, 

Crowley, El Paso, Elbert, 

Huerfano, Kit Carson, Kiowa, Las 

Animas, Lincoln, Otero, and 

Prowers Counties 

Faithfully,  

 

Senator Rod Pelton 

As always, please feel free to reach out to me. It 

is my honor to serve you and I always appreciate 

hearing from my constituents. 

“He is not here; he has risen, just as he said. Come and see the place where he lay.”-

Matthew 28:6 

Some Good News 

The good people of Colorado are one 

step closer to receiving the biggest tax 

cut in our states history.  

At the end of the month of April, the 

Senate adopted SB24-228 which was 

introduced by Senate Minority Leader 

Paul Lundeen. This bill will give back 

$450 million to Colorado Taxpayers. I 

am a strong yes on this bill, as I 

believe all Coloradans deserve to have 

some economic relief in today’s 

economy. Currently, this bill has 

passed second reading in the Senate 

with some amendments, and is 

scheduled for third reading Monday, 

May 6th. We will do everything we can 

to make sure this bill makes it to the 

Governor’s desk.  

 

Updates On My Bills 

 Every Colorado State Senator and 

Representative is allotted five bills (per 

session) that they can introduce in their 

respective chamber. Sometimes 

Leadership allows a member to have more 

than five bills, but not always. 

 SB24-227: Automated External 

Defibrillators in Public Schools. 

Status: Scheduled for House floor 

work. 

 SB24-220: Overweight and 

Oversize Vehicle Permits. Status: 

Scheduled for House floor work.  

 SB24-161: Parks and Wildlife 

Licenses and Passes. Status: To 

the Governor’s Desk 

 SB24-121: Licensure of Critical 

Access Hospitals. Status: To the 

Governor’s Desk 

 SB24-099: PERA Employment 

After Retirement. Status: Signed 

into Law 

 SB24-004: County Veterans 

Service Office Administration. 

Status: Signed into Law 

Pictured to the Left: I was honored to 

host Kit Carson High School Seniors up 

at the Capitol this month. I hosted many 

school groups this session, and value the 

future leaders of our state learning the 

legislative process.  


